How to Submit Public Comment for the September 9, 2020 AMBAG Board of Directors Meeting

In light of Governor Newsom's State of Emergency declaration regarding the COVID-19 outbreak and in accordance with Executive Order N-29-20 and the shelter in place directive, the AMBAG offices are closed to the public and staff is working remotely.

Persons who wish to address the AMBAG Board of Directors meeting on an item to be considered at September 9, 2020 meeting are asked to submit comments in writing at info@ambag.org by 5:00 PM, Tuesday, September 8, 2020. Please note the following information.

- 1. Subject line should read "Public Comment for the September 9, 2020 Board of Directors Meeting".
- 2. Note the agenda item you are commenting on.
- 3. Public comments are due by 5:00 PM, Tuesday, September 8, 2020.
- 4. The agency clerk will read up to 3 minutes of any public comment submitted.

If you have questions, please leave a message on our General Voicemail Box at 831-883-3750 Ext. 300 and staff will get back to you as soon as possible.

Ana Flores, Senior Executive Assistant can be reached at aflores@ambag.org.